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Dear Mr Singleton,
We have submitted facts ,figures, policy references, aesthetic reasons as to why this development should not go
ahead. But this submission now comes from the heart.

The process that the applicants are going through in order to build this monstrosity is the most cruel and
heartless process.

I am watching dear friends have memories of their pasts and family histories destroyed and having their lives
torn apart by greed.
Having homes taken away where generations of family have been brought up.
They are being stripped of assets and their lives are being devalued.
The developers can keep their noise mitigation schemes and their green spaces and take them somewhere else.
This is peoples lives and livelihoods being forced away from them when they do not want to go.
How rather ironic that John Rhodes said that he would not have the heart to destroy the beautiful scenery at
Dunston............. but would sully our landscape and scenery without a second thought!

I personally feel dismissed and brushed aside by their callousness.
It’s disgusting.

Anita Anderson
Sent from my iPhone




